
April Message - Don’t be a Fool


It’s April - a fun month to pull pranks, but remember to watch out 
for them online.


When you are online beware of stranger danger - some people may 
ask for your address, phone number or password but you must 
not give them this information. This information is private and 

should only be shared with you family. 


Remember that everyone you meet online isn’t always who they say 
they are. You must not meet a stranger in real life that you have 
met online.  If you ask an adult and they let you then make sure 

you bring the adult with you to the meeting. 


So be careful online and always remember Techno’s rule about 
contact.


Never talk to strangers online or give them your details. 



